Vote NO on HB 2495 (SB 1942)

HB 2495 (SB 1942), the Reproductive Health Act, would:

Allow abortions for any reason throughout all nine months of pregnancy.
Eliminate any restrictions on where abortions may be performed.

Allow non-physicians, including nurses and physician assistants, to perform
abortions, both surgical and medical.

Undermine and threaten institutional and individual rights of conscience.

Jeopardize any meaningful oversight of abortion facilities. Since 2011, at least
four lllinois abortion facilities have closed for failure to pass safety inspections.

Force private health insurance policies to include coverage for all abortions,
with no exemptions, even for churches and other religious organizations.

Repeal law prohibiting “kickbacks” for abortion referrals.

Eliminate any requirement to investigate fetal deaths or maternal deaths
resulting from abortion.

Vote NO on HB 2467 (SB 1594)

HB 2467 (SB 1594) would repeal the Parental Notice of Abortion Act.

Parental Notice has been responsible for a reduction of more than 55% in
abortions among lllinois minors since 2012.

The current law already has a judicial bypass provision.

According to Gallup, 71% of Americans support this kind of parental
involvement law —including many who identify as pro-choice.



